WELCOME TO CHRIST CHURCH LONGRIDGE
.20 years fogethg,.

'Living for Christ at the Heart of the Community’

Minister: Rev Jane Wild

Tel: 01772 715134

email: janwld@aol.com

Church Secretary: Mrs Mel Watson Tel: 783581
Senior Steward: Mrs Carol Rose Tel: 783680

Sunday March 17th 2019

(2nd Sunday in Lent - Liturgy Pages 3&4)

10.45am: Holy Communion led by Rev
Jane Wild

3pm Afternoon Worship at
Plessington Court led by John & Carol
Spencer

No Evening Service
This week....

Monday March 18th: 10.00am: Craft Club
Thursday March 21*: 6.30pm Churches Together
planning meeting at Christ Church

Friday March 22nd:7.45am- 8.00am :

C.T.L.D. Prayers at Christ Church

Also: 10am-12noon ‘Call in for Coffee’

Also: 12.00-1.00pm 3rd CTLD Lenten Lunch at
Christ Church run by Christ Church and St
Michaels Grimsargh. Help needed. All proceeds to
Christian Aid & CAFOD.

Next week: March 24th 2019: Lent 3

10.45am: Morning Worship led by Mr Jason
McMahon

6.30pm: Evening Worship led by Rev Andrew
Webb

Forthcoming Events

Wed March 27 Methodist Women in Britain
meeting at Hesketh Bank. See noticeboard for
details

Friday March 29 from 12 noon CTLD Lenten
Lunch here at Christ Church run by St Lawrence
with St Paul's

Pastoral Secretary: Dr Carol Spencer Tel: 782829

Church Website: www,christchurchlongridge.org.uk

Congregational Prayer

Thank you, Lord that you are with us
through each day. Thank you that you care
for us and your Spirit strengthens and
enables us in our work and witness.

We pray for each other both in our church
family here, and those in our wider
community who we live amongst and share
our lives with.

Help us all to grow closer to you and each
other and inspire us to reach out with your
love to those in need. We ask it in the Name
of Jesus, Amen.

Prayer Book: Page 13

Prayer from the Congregation Rota:

Mar 24: Carol Rose

Mar 31: Claire Tuffin

Apr 7: Mel Watson

Coffee Rota:

Fri Mar 22: Sue Lawson

Sun Mar 24: Jean Norman

Fri Mar 29: Linda Grange

Sun April 7 Judith Dawson

Gifts of food for Fox St in the orange box and
Longridge Food Bank at St Paul’s are always
welcome, along with ‘Socks for Refugees’ in the
box in Church. Thank You

Items for the notices to Margery Cook please.
Phone 01772 786914
email: cook71marg@outlook.com



